
To Future Retrouvaille Weekend Couples 

  

Prior to our attendance at the Oct 17-19, 2008, Retrouvaille weekend, 
my wife and I were somewhat concerned regarding the spiritual aspects of 
the program as we have had a number of uncomfortable run-ins with 
organized religion. However, we decided that the weekend was too 
important to stop us but we would be wary none the less. 

Today, we are 1 Saturday away from completing the Retrouvaille 
program and our initial fears and/or concerns were just that: fears and 
concerns that never materialized. 

While all of the presenters are devoted and practice their faith, they 
are impartial as regards your own spirituality. 

The Retrouvaille program does not "preach" nor "try to convert" any 
of the participants at any time. 

If you have similar doubts as we had, please do not let them prevent 
you from attending your Retrouvaille weekend and begin to travel the road 
back to a better marriage. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Alec & Judi Martin 

(This letter was submitted by a Protestant couple who live in the 
Calgary area and welcome anyone who would like to discuss their 
experience with the Retrouvaille Program. They may be reached at (403) 
891-1018 or alecmartin1@gmail.com ) 

 


